

Dear All Future Guests & Visitors,

We have made the decision to pause the operation of Concord's Colonial Inn from Monday, March 23, 2020 through Monday, April 6, 2020. Please read the full statement from our General Manager on our website at https://www.concordscolonialinn.com/.

In the meantime, we are taking future reservations, assisting future and potential guests with questions, and assisting event or group planners via phone or email. The best way to reach us is by either calling us at (978) 369-9200 or by email at colonial@concordscolonialinn.com.

Our phone lines will be monitored from 9am-5pm daily. Outside of those hours, we will have a voicemail box set up and we will be responding to all messages left within 24 hours.

Similarly, we will be responding to email inquiries as they come in, primarily during the 9am-5pm daily hours listed above.

We look forward to resuming full and normal business operations when this current public health crisis has subsided. In the meantime, our Facebook page, Concord's Colonial Inn, and website, https://www.concordscolonialinn.com/, will have the most up-to-date information.

Andy Seidel General Manager